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VTAC Community
Information Evening
Shepparton

/pm, Tuesday 7 August 2018

McGuire College
Presentation Room
92-100 Wilmot Road, Shepparton

The Victorian Tertiary Admissions Centre (VTAC) will be holding an open community information
session. The session will cover information about applying to Universities, TAFEs and Independent
Tertiary Colleges within Victoria; as well as information about the ATAR, scaling, special
consideration, scholarships and offers.

This event will be of particular relevance to students currently completing VCE who are
considering their post-Year 12 study options and their parents, as well as anyone in the
community considering further study as a mature age applicant. Students in Years 9-11 and their
parents may also find the session helpful when choosing subjects for VCE.

Come along to find out everything you need to know
about tertiary study in 2019!

Like us on Facebook: facebook.com/vtacguide
Follow us on Twitter: twitter.com/vtacquide
Visit our website: www.vtac.edu.au
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